
 

 

 
  

                  Rosemary Heights Celebrates 
      Lunar New Year 2022! 

 

Happy Year of the Tiger to everyone! 

The Multicultural Committee has been busy for the past month preparing for the Lunar 

New Year. Exciting things are happening at the school, this week and next. Ask your 

child about the following fun events! 

 

*  Year of the Tiger Drawing Contest (deadline: January 28th) 

*  Lantern Riddles   

*  Lunar New Year Assembly   

*  Lunar New Year Marketplace   

*  Red Envelopes from the God of Fortune 
 

We are also doing our annual Dumpling and Dim Sum Fundraiser.  Stock your freezer 

with yummy favorites especially curated by members of the Multicultural Committee. 

Cooking/steaming instructions are included. 

 

Have a happy new year everyone! 

We wish you and your family 

a healthy and prosperous 2022.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bNVycmXg0wrC1OkwSBGjcxYRIQi7rXs0/view?usp=sharing

